
 

STAFF REPORT 

 

  

Meeting Type: Operations Committee/Board of Directors 

Title: Water Supply Update 

From: Paul Sellier, Water Resources Director 

Through: Ben Horenstein, General Manager 

Meeting Date: December 20, 2024 

  

TYPE OF ACTION: 
 

 Action X Information  Review and Refer 

RECOMMENDATION:   Receive an update on Water Supply 
 
SUMMARY:   Staff will provide an update on water supply conditions. 
 
DISCUSSION:   Reservoir water storage levels as of December 11th are 69,985 acre-feet, which is 131% 
of normal for this date and 88% of total capacity. The District continues to urge customers to use water 
wisely and anticipates adequate supplies to meet both potable demand and environmental releases 
over the next year. 
 
ENVIRONMENTAL REVIEW:   Not applicable. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT:   None. 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):   None. 
 


